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Item 47: Oregon Liquor and Cannabis Commission 
Privilege Tax Reporting 

 
To: Ways and Means Full Committee 
From: Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee 
Carrier: Representative Gomberg 
 

The Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee recommends that the Joint Interim 

Committee on Ways and Means recommend including an increase of $504,000 in the Other Funds 

expenditure limitation for the Oregon Liquor and Cannabis Commission to cover additional 

administrative expenses for the continued development of the online beer and wine privilege tax report 

system. 

 

Additional system changes are required to make the system more compatible with the specific reporting 

needs of warehouses, distributors, breweries, and wineries. The proposed changes include allowing 

users to directly upload data instead of manually entering data into the system and providing additional 

technical support for stakeholders during the system rollout to wineries.  

 

The Subcommittee recommends approval. 

 


